
SUPERHERO DAY—Monday 19th February 

As part of our Superhero project we are going to 

have a special superhero dressing up day. Please do 

not feel the need to rush out and buy a dressing up 

outfit especially for this day. It is always lovely to 

have the favourites...Spiderman, Batman/girl, Cap-

tain America, Elsa etc but we also love to meet 

‘homemade’ superheros. In the past we have had 

things like   Rainbow Girl, Recycle Boy, Captain Cake 

the Cook and the Snow Queen. Please chat to your 

child about the superpowers they have (especially if 

they are a made up superhero) as we will be doing a 

parade and discussing our secret superpowers….Xray 

vision, becoming invisible, seeing in the dark, the 

more inventive the better! 

Children need to come to school dressed up in their 

costume but with shoes they can do up                     

independently. If it is cold please ensure they have 

lots of layers. We also have some costumes for you to 

borrow if you wish.   

Many thanks from The Year R Team. 


